ANNOUNCEMENTS

- 1. There will be a second collection next week for Works of Charity
- 2. The Religious Education students at both Churches invite all of you to join them next week after Mass for a pancake breakfast
- 3. The deadline to submit your pictures for the new pictorial directory is today; the pictures will be sent to the company tomorrow. If you have not sent yours to the parish office, please do so before the end of tomorrow.
- 4. Tickets for the SCRIP Raffle are available after Mass. The drawing will be after the Second Mass at St Kevin today.
- 5. The Penny War is still in progress. You are invited to participate in it.
- 6. Lenten Communal Penance Service will be on Tuesday March 13 at St Joseph following the 3:30PM Mass, and at St Kevin on Wednesday following the 5:30PM Mass
- 7. The First Reconciliation for the Second Graders will be next Sunday.
- 8. St Joseph Festival Committee meets on Tuesday March 20 at 6:00PM in the school building
- 9. Pick up your bulletins for other information